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Common th Edison 
One First Na Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

• 
April 8, 1975 

. ' 

Mr. Karl R. Goller 
Assist~nt. Director for 

Operating Reactors _ .. -
Directorate of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Dresd~n Unit 3 
Quad-Cities Unit 1-
NRC Dkts.<?P~24])and 50-254 

Dear Mr. Goller: 

·rn letters to you dated July 2, 1974 and July 24, 19/4, 
the results of the Dresden Unit 3 and Quad-Cities Unit 1 control 
rod.inspections and evaluations were reported, and approval was 
requested to discontinue the interim actions required _in a letter 
from Mr. D. J. Skovholt dated April 1, 1974. Upon re-examining 
the April 1, 1974 letter, it is our understanding that all the 
requirements for discontinuing the requested interim actions 
have been met; therefore, operation of these two reactors-will 
be limited by the applicable license and Technical Specifications. 
The requirement of the letter from Mr. D. J. Skovholt dated 
April 1, 1974, will be discontinued. 

One (1) signed original -and 5.9 copies are submitted for 
your information." 

Nuclear L'icensing Administrator 
Boiling Water Reactors 
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